
BIOLOGY

S.NO Submit Date Name SCHOOL CLASS Total Marks (84) Result

1. which of the
following
taxonomic unit
have organism
with more
marked
similarities

2. class aves is
found in which
kingdom

3. these are
groups in which
organism are
placed as a
matter of
conviniences

4. someone who
studies the
science of
classi�cation is
called

5. which of the
following
principles
governing
bionomial
nomenclature is
essential only
when the
scienti�c name
is printed

6. how many
taxonomic unit
do we have

7. is it true that
classi�cation
has an
importance in
that it enable
proper
understanding
of evolutionary
relationship

8. not a
morphologic
feature of plants

9. which of the
following
organism has
prokaryotic
nature

10. which of the
following is
among the living
factors of
ecosystem

11. a type of
competition
involving
members of the
same species

12. in which
taxonomic unit
do members
naturally
interbreed to
produce a fertile
offsprings

13. a �sh
belongs to
which class

14. which of the
following phylla
do members
have jointed
appendeges and
an exoskeleton

Answer Sheet Link

1 07-03-2022 Night. ABC girls'. 3. 60 71.4% Animalia Animalia taxa Taxonomist.

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Class Pisces. Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/622636dd5074781e675f303b

2 07-03-2022 Brad Ephy HHHS Form 3 78 92.9% genus Animalia taxa Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
interspeci�c
competition

species Pisces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62263c0a3b8aa41ebc5fc6e2

3 07-03-2022
Odhiambo ouma
Reuben

Kabiro schools Form 4 30 35.7% genus Fungi strata Scientist

the name
should be
underlined
seperately

7 false transpiration salamanda predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species
Kingdom
animalia

Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62263e31eddfe81dd23d570e

4 07-03-2022 Lamar Kmtc Year 1 66 78.6% Animalia Animalia taxa Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration algea predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Pisces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226502fd58e831e19057813

5 07-03-2022 Nickson Koech Makindu Orthopedist 48 57.1% species Animalia taxonomy Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true
number of
stems

algea light
intraspeci�c
competition

species Amphibians Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226511854ac721e380caaf7

6 07-03-2022 Mercy Makiñdu Otm 72 85.7% species Animalia taxon Biologist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
interspeci�c
competition

species Pisces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62265159c90a0a1e3fc7aabd



S.NO Submit Date Name SCHOOL CLASS Total Marks (84) Result

1. which of the
following
taxonomic unit
have organism
with more
marked
similarities

2. class aves is
found in which
kingdom

3. these are
groups in which
organism are
placed as a
matter of
conviniences

4. someone who
studies the
science of
classi�cation is
called

5. which of the
following
principles
governing
bionomial
nomenclature is
essential only
when the
scienti�c name
is printed

6. how many
taxonomic unit
do we have

7. is it true that
classi�cation
has an
importance in
that it enable
proper
understanding
of evolutionary
relationship

8. not a
morphologic
feature of plants

9. which of the
following
organism has
prokaryotic
nature

10. which of the
following is
among the living
factors of
ecosystem

11. a type of
competition
involving
members of the
same species

12. in which
taxonomic unit
do members
naturally
interbreed to
produce a fertile
offsprings

13. a �sh
belongs to
which class

14. which of the
following phylla
do members
have jointed
appendeges and
an exoskeleton

Answer Sheet Link

7 07-03-2022 Rono joan Makindu
Clinical
medicine

54 64.3% Animalia Animalia taxon Taxonomist

the scienti�c
name should be
the name of the
scientist who
�rst discovered
the species

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species
Vertebrates
(phylum
chordata)

Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/622651b7eddfe81dd23d5ba2

8 07-03-2022 Mercy mutua Makindu Sept 2021 48 57.1% species Animalia taxa No Answer

the name
should be
written in italic
form

5 No Answer
number of
stems

algea predation
interspeci�c
competition

species No Answer Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226525f95d6691daa16924d

9 07-03-2022 Winfred Makindu College 54 64.3% Animalia Animalia taxa Astronomy

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae light
interspeci�c
competition

species Pices chordata
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62265366e4ff921e13aee5d7

10 07-03-2022 Emmanuel Ncmtc Orthopedic 36 42.9% Animalia Animalia taxonomy Botanist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

4 true
number of
stems

algea predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Pieces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62265dcc9157101e8473de7d

11 07-03-2022 Wicky nbhs 4 36 42.9% Animalia Animalia strata ..

the genus name
should start
with capital
letters

4 false transpiration algea predation
interspeci�c
competition

species Pisces chordata
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62267ac9c90a0a1e3fc7b447

12 07-03-2022
Jacob Owaga
Karewa

Homabay high Form 3 60 71.4% species Animalia taxon Taxonomists

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Actinopterygee Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62267b99d58e831e19057f19

13 07-03-2022 Nelly Kmtc March 2020 60 71.4% species Fungi taxonomy Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Amphibia Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62267c63d3b8c51dccf51faf



S.NO Submit Date Name SCHOOL CLASS Total Marks (84) Result

1. which of the
following
taxonomic unit
have organism
with more
marked
similarities

2. class aves is
found in which
kingdom

3. these are
groups in which
organism are
placed as a
matter of
conviniences

4. someone who
studies the
science of
classi�cation is
called

5. which of the
following
principles
governing
bionomial
nomenclature is
essential only
when the
scienti�c name
is printed

6. how many
taxonomic unit
do we have

7. is it true that
classi�cation
has an
importance in
that it enable
proper
understanding
of evolutionary
relationship

8. not a
morphologic
feature of plants

9. which of the
following
organism has
prokaryotic
nature

10. which of the
following is
among the living
factors of
ecosystem

11. a type of
competition
involving
members of the
same species

12. in which
taxonomic unit
do members
naturally
interbreed to
produce a fertile
offsprings

13. a �sh
belongs to
which class

14. which of the
following phylla
do members
have jointed
appendeges and
an exoskeleton

Answer Sheet Link

14 08-03-2022 Cynthia Kitale Sept 2021 66 78.6% species Animalia taxonomy Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Chordata Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226afdaeddfe81dd23d6a2d

15 08-03-2022 Bob Oduor Kisumu campus Nursing 48 57.1% species Animalia taxon Taxonomist

the name
should be
underlined
seperately

7 true
number of
stems

algea light
interspeci�c
competition

species Myxini Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226bda99157101e8473f782

16 08-03-2022 Mawawa Thika campus Year 1.2 60 71.4% genus Animalia taxa Taxonist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Apes Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226c7b28ad5551df0ce49be

17 08-03-2022 Muga Kisumu Year one 60 71.4% genus Animalia taxa Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration algea predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Pisces chordata
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226cd72d3b8c51dccf539fe

18 08-03-2022 Alex Kabarnet Nursing 36 42.9% Monera Animalia taxonomy Taxonomists

the name
should be
underlined
seperately

7 true
number of
stems

algea predation
interspeci�c
competition

kingdom Actinopterygii Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226d367d03bbb1e5f6f8cfe

19 08-03-2022 Millicent Isiolo 1 36 42.9% genus Animalia strata Scientist

the scienti�c
name should be
the name of the
scientist who
�rst discovered
the species

7 true
number of
stems

algea predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Animalia Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226e51c95d6691daa16c7f5

20 08-03-2022 Brian Kisii Class 7 60 71.4% species Animalia taxon Taxonomist

the name
should be
underlined
seperately

7 true
number of
stems

vibrio cholerae predation
interspeci�c
competition

species Actinopterygii Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226e62fd03bbb1e5f6f9508



S.NO Submit Date Name SCHOOL CLASS Total Marks (84) Result

1. which of the
following
taxonomic unit
have organism
with more
marked
similarities

2. class aves is
found in which
kingdom

3. these are
groups in which
organism are
placed as a
matter of
conviniences

4. someone who
studies the
science of
classi�cation is
called

5. which of the
following
principles
governing
bionomial
nomenclature is
essential only
when the
scienti�c name
is printed

6. how many
taxonomic unit
do we have

7. is it true that
classi�cation
has an
importance in
that it enable
proper
understanding
of evolutionary
relationship

8. not a
morphologic
feature of plants

9. which of the
following
organism has
prokaryotic
nature

10. which of the
following is
among the living
factors of
ecosystem

11. a type of
competition
involving
members of the
same species

12. in which
taxonomic unit
do members
naturally
interbreed to
produce a fertile
offsprings

13. a �sh
belongs to
which class

14. which of the
following phylla
do members
have jointed
appendeges and
an exoskeleton

Answer Sheet Link

21 08-03-2022 hillary bett isiolo 2021 54 64.3% Animalia Animalia taxonomy taxonomist

the genus name
should start
with capital
letters

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species reptiles Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226eb4a8ad5551df0ce5a2b

22 08-03-2022 Vivian kbt nursing sept 12 14.3% No Answer No Answer taxon Taxonomists

the name
should be
underlined
seperately

No Answer true No Answer No Answer No Answer No Answer species No Answer No Answer
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226ec9ed3b8c51dccf54c3a

23 08-03-2022 Wayua Kmtc port reitz Nursing 30 35.7% species Monera taxon Biologist

the name
should be
underlined
seperately

4 true
number of
stems

algea predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Acquatic Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226ed9dc90a0a1e3fc7dfb4

24 08-03-2022 Annitah Kmtc 1.2 72 85.7% species Animalia taxa Taxonomologist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

5 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
interspeci�c
competition

species Pisces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226f03654ac721e380ce30a

25 08-03-2022 Bensoul Kmtc busia 2.2 60 71.4% species Animalia taxa Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true
number of
stems

algea predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Class aves Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6226fc619157101e847425ad

26 08-03-2022 Novesturs Bett Kibabii 4EAST 54 64.3% genus Animalia taxon Taxonomist

the name
should be
underlined
seperately

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Class pisces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6227467f2d59bc1df6d98001

27 08-03-2022 Mitchelle Moraa
St clares
kaplong

2 66 78.6% species Animalia taxon Taxonomists

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Pisces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62277500d03bbb1e5f6ff4db



S.NO Submit Date Name SCHOOL CLASS Total Marks (84) Result

1. which of the
following
taxonomic unit
have organism
with more
marked
similarities

2. class aves is
found in which
kingdom

3. these are
groups in which
organism are
placed as a
matter of
conviniences

4. someone who
studies the
science of
classi�cation is
called

5. which of the
following
principles
governing
bionomial
nomenclature is
essential only
when the
scienti�c name
is printed

6. how many
taxonomic unit
do we have

7. is it true that
classi�cation
has an
importance in
that it enable
proper
understanding
of evolutionary
relationship

8. not a
morphologic
feature of plants

9. which of the
following
organism has
prokaryotic
nature

10. which of the
following is
among the living
factors of
ecosystem

11. a type of
competition
involving
members of the
same species

12. in which
taxonomic unit
do members
naturally
interbreed to
produce a fertile
offsprings

13. a �sh
belongs to
which class

14. which of the
following phylla
do members
have jointed
appendeges and
an exoskeleton

Answer Sheet Link

28 08-03-2022 Hassan
Kaptumo high
school

Form 3 54 64.3% species Monera taxon Taxonomist

the scienti�c
name should be
the name of the
scientist who
�rst discovered
the species

7 true transpiration vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

species Pisces chordata
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/62279b7ed3b8c51dccf5c64d

29 08-03-2022 Bilal THS 4w 54 64.3% genus Animalia taxa Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

6 true
number of
stems

vibrio cholerae predation
intraspeci�c
competition

genus Pisces Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/6227be228376901e90090e33

30 09-03-2022 Ruto Rogony VoI Sept 21 60 71.4% species Animalia taxonomy Taxonomist

the name
should be
written in italic
form

7 true
number of
stems

algea predation
interspeci�c
competition

species Amphibia Arthropoda
https://quizzory.in/answer-
sheet/622856602d59bc1df6da043c
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